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From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Joint Strategic Plan Consequences 
Date: Wednesday, March 03, 2010 6:07:22 PM 

Dear IPEC: 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on your continuing efforts to 
increase "intellectual property" enforcement. 

Hopefully, but probably not, the below linked document should amply 
demonstrate the real-world consequences of more and more enforcement: 

http://www.eff.org/wp/unintended-consequences-under-dmca 

As part of the Joint Strategic Plan, I'd like to suggest integrating 
data and case studies demonstrating the lengths to which "intellectual 
property enforcement" are directly negating the rights of all Americans. 

Thank you, 

Robert Hoover 
Stowe, VT 
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